
I am proud to SHUT the Canadian company Perpetua Resources OUT of our state and proud to fight the 

greenwashed Stibnite Gold Project. While the project may produce America's only source of antimony, 

the company's main objective is to take gold away from our local economy, while ruthlessly murdering 

millions of fish, including the endangered Bull Trout, Chinook, and Steelhead. I hope you will take the 

time to consider my comments on why you should move to BLOCK the project. 

I have reviewed the 2021 Modified Mine Plan and I believe the Stibnite Gold Project is an merely an 

opportunity for wealthy people from outside of Idaho to rob us while destroying one of our greatest 

natural treasures. The plans proposed allows the company to 'greenwash' the people of Idaho. If 

Perpetua Resources isn't allowed to move forward with its plan, this area in Idaho's backcountry will 

continue to recover. Currently, mother nature is playing her roll, and the site is recovering on its own. It 

is beyond time to shut down Perpetua once and for all. The company made its plans even worse after 

the release of the DEIS. In the 2021 Modified Mine Plan the company continued to avoid any legally-

binding contract that would ensure they celan up the site, and asked to take reduculously large 

quantities of water from the EFSF. In reviewing the document, I think the company is NOT taking the 

steps needed to protect the area, especially the Burntlog Route, which would destroy a roadles s area 

and tread upon the peace in the Frank Church. 

The Stibnite Gold Project is important Idaho to block. Regulators have been reviewing the project for the 

past 6 years. They have found countless errors, midcalculations, and flaws. This time has allowed the 

project to 'greenwash' the citizens of Idaho and, now, I encourage you to BLOCK the project as quickly as 

possible. 

Jack McManus 


